
December 23, 2020 

Dear students, 

 

Student Affairs Section 

 

Emergency contact information during the winter holidays 

 

The following is an emergency contact, including if you are infected with new 

coronavirus (COVID-19) during the winter holidays. 

 

Winter holidays 

December 29 (Tue), 2020 ∼ January 3 (Sun), 2021 

 

1. Report on new coronavirus infection 

Student Affairs Section 

E-mail: service1@nara-edu.ac.jp 

 

Report to the university in the prescribed report format according to the “Manual 

(10th version) in order to deal with new coronavirus (COVID-19)”. 

 

< Manual (10th version) in order to deal with new coronavirus (COVID-19)> 

【Japanese】 

https://www.nara-

edu.ac.jp/ADMIN/SOUMU/corona2020/COVID19taioumanual10.pdf 

【English】 

https://www.nara-edu.ac.jp/ADMIN/RYUGAKU/manual101130.pdf 

 

<Report form> 

・For person with symptoms 

 https://www.nara-edu.ac.jp/ADMIN/SOUMU/corona2020//youshiki1.docx 

・For infected person 

 https://www.nara-edu.ac.jp/ADMIN/SOUMU/corona2020//youshiki2.docx 

・For person who is in close contact with an infected person 

 https://www.nara-edu.ac.jp/ADMIN/SOUMU/corona2020//youshiki3.docx 

・For person whose family member has become a close contact with an infected 

person 

 https://www.nara-edu.ac.jp/ADMIN/SOUMU/corona2020//youshiki4.docx 

 

2. Contact other than above 

Janitors’ room 

Phone: 0742-27-9116 


